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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

January 14, 1972

Dear Mr. Spink:

Your letter of December 14 has come to my
attention, and I just wanted to tell you how
pleased I am to have your support for our
program to curb inflation and revitalize the
economy. I am confident that, through the
voluntary efforts of unselfish Americans
such as yourself, our goal for prosperity
in peacetime can become a reality. Your
encouragement means a great deal to me
and I hope I may continue to merit your
confidence in the coming year.

My son-in-law David and I have been
frequent readers of the Sporting News and
its great baseball analysis. My sports time
is limited now but, keep up the good work.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Mr. C.C. Johnson Spink
Publisher

The Sporting News

1212 North Lindbergh Boulevard
St. Louis, Missouri 63166
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